Safety Course Incentive Program 
The purpose of the Safety Course Incentive Program (SCIP) is to encourage safe and responsible riding habits by partially underwriting continuing motorcycle skill education courses taken by members of the MONTANA BMW RIDERS Motorcycle Club. If you were a member (dues paid) on and since April 1, 2024, then you are eligible for reimbursement of up to $50 for the cost of the course you took. The training must be intended to improve your riding skills for either on or off-road riding. Only one course per year can be reimbursed. 
The SCIP is administered by Kevin Huddy. Courses offered by the Motorcycle Safety Foundation, Lee Parks Total Control, RawHyde Adventures, or courses offered by the BMW Motorrad Performance Center are approved. Track days are not generally eligible. If you have a course, you think may be eligible, then contact Kevin. Qualified club members will be reimbursed up to $50. If more than eight members qualify, then the available funds will be divided equally among the applicants.
Requests for reimbursement can be made after the completion of an approved safety course but must be received prior to October 1, 2024. Payments will be made by the club Treasurer in October once all applications are received. Submit request for reimbursement to Kevin by email. Requests must include proof of successful completion of the course. Proof can be in the form of a legible copy, scan, or photograph of the original document.
Kevin Huddy, MOA Ambassador

